Writing to supporti this bill as the Tillamook County fairgrounds is an integral necessity for our county and should receive the most
support possible.

Besides being one of the the most popular county fairs in the state, this venue is an absolute necessity emergency location.

In the past it provided a go-to place for flooding, fire and Covid-19 vaccination services, and will continue to do so.

Our county has a very active FFA, 4-H, rodeo and horse barn activities, a roller rink as well as various convention style activities.
It is also the location for the Tillamook High School graduation each year.

We cannot lose funding for our fairground.

Thank you for your consideration.

Marlene Acker
Tillamook County



